Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 1:39 PM

To: ‘Jonas, Mark'

Cc: Fong, Bryan

Subject: RE: Extension Request, Site Char. Rpt - Gatzke 120741, RO0000516
Mark:

Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal on the above referenced site is extended to September 25,
2009.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jonas, Mark [mailto:mjonas@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 12:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Fong, Bryan

Subject: Extension Request, Site Char. Rpt - Gatzke 120741, RO0000516

Dear Jerry:

For the Gatzke/Hooshi's site (RO0000516) all field work is complete, including soil vapor sampling, and all analytical
results have been received. We are working on the Site Characterization Report and request an extension for submittal to
September 25, 2009. We expect to submit it sooner, if possible.

Thanks for working through the various issues. The vault did not have a bottom.

Sincerely,

Mark Jonas

Mark Jonas, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, Inc.
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, California 94608
510/420-3307 direct

510/420-9170 fax

www.CRAworld.com



